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asks you to mail back to my office what your number one budget priority 

is for Spadina-Fort York, and you, in 2017. As well, if you would like to 

receive email updates on our special town halls and constituency events, 

please email my office or mail back the form on the back of this 

newsletter. You can send it back to us postage free. 

On January 26th, I was appointed by the Prime Minister to the position of 

Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister of Families, Children and Social 

Development (Housing and Urban Affairs). I am honoured to take on this 

new role, to work with Minister Jean-Yves Duclos, and to be part of 

delivering a National Housing Strategy for our country.  

I would like to thank you 

again for the opportunity to 

represent you and I look 

forward to seeing you in the 

community. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Adam Vaughan, M.P. 

Spadina-Fort York 

 A Message From Your M.P.  
Dear Friends: 

I hope you are having a great start to 2017! This year will be an exciting 

one for Canada as our country embarks on its 150th Anniversary of 

Confederation. Please visit www.Canada150.ca to find ways to get 

involved in a wide range of fun and educational activities in Toronto 

and across the country. On New Yearõs Eve, I had the honour of 

representing the federal government at Nathan Phillips Square for the 

kick-off of Canada150 celebrations and I look forward to more events 

in the riding.  

2016 was a busy year on other files in Spadina-Fort York. My office held 

four town halls on climate change, democratic reform, housing and  

national security. For more details on the consultations, please see the 

inside of this newsletter. In January, we hosted a New Yearõs levee with 

a successful food drive for those in need in our community. We also 

held a consultation on òCanadian Content in a Digital Worldó for 

people in our riding affected by changes in this sector.  

It has been over a year since the Liberal government took office and 

there have been a number of initiatives that improve the lives of people 

living in Spadina-Fort York. Pension reform, the implementation of the 

Canada Child Benefit, income tax breaks and infrastructure investments 

are all part of our commitment to make sure you and your family are 

doing better. This newsletter outlines some program specifics. It also 
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This past October, I had the privilege of representing the Prime Minister and Canada at the 

United Nations Habitat III conference with my colleague the Honourable Jean-Yves Duclos, 

Minister of Families, Children and Social Development. The conference, held in Quito Ecuador, 

was on Housing and Sustainable Urban Development and the creation of a New Urban 

Agenda. The gathering brought together close to 50,000 urban activists, legislators and local 

officials from around the world to talk about the future of cities.  

As an MP for Toronto and the Parliamentary Secretary to the Prime Minister for 

Intergovernmental Affairs, it was an extraordinary chance to talk to global leaders and thinkers 

about local government and what constitutes healthy urbanism. I ran for Parliament on a 

pledge to make sure Canadaõs federal government had a strong agenda for cities. Habitat III 

was an opportunity to speak about the success and challenges of Canadian municipalities and 

the importance of urbanism on the world stage.  

Representing Canada gave me a chance to tell the story of Alexandra Park in our riding. It was 

also an opportunity to share with the world how better housing, a focus on social 

infrastructure, and strong investments in transit are how you build resilient cities and in the end are the best way to serve people who live in cities. 

I was proud to stand with Canadian municipalities and mayors as UN member states agreed that in order to build stronger count ries in the century 

ahead, we need to create better cities. The UN also recognized that you cannot deal with climate change without strong cities. Challenges of global 

migration, public safety, the protection and advancement of women's rights and global poverty must also be dealt with through  a progressive 

urban agenda.  

For more information on the conference and the agreement that was signed, visit www.habitat3.org.  
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Representing Canada at the United Nations Habitat III Conference  

With the Hon. Jean-Yves Duclos, Minister of Families, Children 

and Social Development, at the United Nations conference. 

Taking part in a special citizenship ceremony in the 

Distillery District with new Canadians. 
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Letõs Talk: Town Hall Consultations in Spadina-Fort York  

 

Democratic reform is an opportunity for Canadians to work together as a country. To get there, the process 

leading to reform must also embody these values, and our government is focused on listening to Canadians across 

our diverse society. 

The special committee on electoral reform conducted a national engagement process that included a 

comprehensive consultation with Canadians from coast to coast to coast. In September, I held a town hall meeting 

at Toronto City Hall, in Spadina-Fort York, to hear from constituents. I submitted the constituent feedback to the 

special committee. While we heard a wide range of opinions from Canadians, there is no clear consensus on an 

alternative voting system for Canada and it has become evident that the broad support needed among Canadians 

for a change of this magnitude does not exist. Our government is committed to improving this countryõs political 

system and we will continue to move forward with measures to strengthen our democracy, including increasing 

transparency in political fundraising and protecting our democratic institutions from cyberattack. To view my 

statement on our decision on democratic reform, please visit my website at www.adamvaughanmp.ca. 

On October 13th, I hosted a community consultation at the Alex Park Community Centre along with 

special guest, City Councillor Ana Bailão, to gather input from constituents for the development of the 

National Housing Strategy. This meeting was part of a national consultation process across the country. 

Ensuring that Canadians have access to affordable housing, with all of the socio-economic benefits that 

come with it, is a key priority for our Government. The input and ideas the government received from 

Canadians, as well as the input I received from Spadina-Fort York residents and stakeholders, will be 

invaluable in helping to shape a National Housing Strategy that delivers better housing, socio-

economic and environmental outcomes for all Canadians.  

You can read the final report on the nationwide consultations at www.letstalkhousing.ca. Our 

government is committed to releasing a comprehensive National Housing Strategy in 2017.  

Climate change is one of the greatest challenges of our time. It is also one of the greatest opportunities. The 

widespread and serious impacts compel us to think about viable solutions and a path to a cleaner future.  

As part of our Governmentõs commitment to working towards a low-carbon, climate resilient economy, we 

conducted country -wide consultations to hear from Canadians. On July 27, I held a town hall meeting with 

residents and special guest speaker, the Honourable Glen Murray, Ontario Minister of the Environment and 

Climate Change, to discuss how our governments can lead real change on this critical issue for our planet. 

Participants were engaged, thoughtful and passionate, and they provided excellent input which was compiled 

and reported to Environment and Climate Change Canada and the Minister responsible, the Hon. Catherine 

Mckenna. We heard you and our commitment to climate action is stronger than ever. Thank you. 

Federal Investment for George Brown and OCAD in SpaFY   

In November, I held a community discussion as part of the Government of Canada's consultation on national 

security and reform of Bill C-51. The input I received will help shape our government's approach to updating 

and reforming our national security laws and policies to keep Canadians safe while also safeguarding our 

values, rights and freedoms.   

All Canadians were invited and encouraged to participate in the national consultation process. We wanted to 

hear from security stakeholders, Canadian Parliamentarians, experts, academics, and all Canadians who are 

interested in national security and counter-terrorism efforts and improving government policy related to 

national security. 

The information gathered from this public consultation is now being compiled. A report on the findings is 

being developed and will be released to the public in 2017. 

   ̴CLIMATE CHANGE 

   ̴DEMOCRATIC REFORM 

   ̴HOUSING 

   ̴NATIONAL SECURITY & BILL C-51 

This past January, I was 

pleased to announce two 

significant infrastructure 

investments for post -

secondary institutions in 

Spadina-Fort York. The first 

investment was a $15.61 

million investment in George 

Brown College to support the 

Innovation Exchange which 

will house training programs 

and research facilities that 

develop, incubate and 

commercialize the products and services that respond to the demands of 

digital disruption on the economy. The funding from the Government of 

Canada is being allocated through the Post-Secondary Institutions Strategic 

Investment Fund. George Brown will also contribute $43 million to the 

project.  The college broke new ground when it established a waterfront 

Announcing federal investment in George Brown College. 

From left to right, Mitchell Cohen, Luigi Ferrara, Devika 

Prakash, Han Dong M.P.P., Anne Sado, President of George 

Brown College, and Martin Blake. 

campus in our riding and this 

new centre of excellence is 

another great choice for the 

waterfront. 

On January 24th, I announced 

a $4.5 million investment for 

two projects at OCAD 

University. The first project is 

the Centre for Experiential 

Learning which will expand the 

universityõs research and 

innovation space. The second 

project, the Campus for the 

Connected World, will house an expanded initiative around innovation 

training, design thinking, and Big Data design research. OCAD is at the 

forefront of delivering new ideas and leaders for a new economy and I was 

proud to take part in this federal government support.  

Announcing federal investment in OCAD University. 

From left to right,  Patrick Horgan, Dr. John Semple, Dr. 

Sara Diamond,  President and Vice Chancellor of OCAD, 

Han Dong M.P.P., Sharifa Khan, and Mitchell Cohen . 


